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Friday 21st April 2023 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
Lowry Trip – Sett Class 

 
We are very excited to say that Sett Class and Acorn Class will be having a trip to the Lowry in Salford Quays on 
WEDNESDAY 10TH MAY 2023. We will be sharing a coach, which will pick Sett Class up from the Band Room at 8:50. 
Please arrive at 8:40 so we can make a quick getaway.  Once we arrive, we will be enjoying a Science-focused 
creative workshop, based on Minibeasts. This will tie in with our learning from this term’s Dinosaur topic.  
 
We will then have our packed lunch and some time to enjoy the Lowry and surrounding quays, before getting back 
on the coach at 2pm, hopefully arriving at the Band Room around 3pm. As our journey back will be impacted by the 
traffic, keep an eye on T2P for any changes to our timings.  
 
The children will need a packed lunch and plenty of water in a rucksack that they can carry. They will also need to 
wear their uniform and comfortable shoes. All children in Reception and Year One qualify for universal free school 
meals, so please let us know if you would like school to provide a packed lunch no later than Friday 28th April.  

 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10 to help fund the workshop and coach. Our PTA will kindly fund the 
rest. This can be paid on School Money or by cash / cheque (payable to Thornsett Primary School Fund). Please also 
complete the online consent form for the trip which can be found by clicking on the link below or by scanning the 
QR code: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/NwWusGXEUh  
 

 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
Mrs Tong  
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